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SUMMARY OF BILL:    In administering the Individualized Education Account (IEA) 

Program, requires the Department of Education (DOE) to develop and implement a process to 

notify parents of all children, as opposed to only lower income families, of the child's potential 

eligibility to participate in the program and to notify the Education Committee of the Senate and 

the Education Administration Committee of the House of Representatives on the process that 

the department develops. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• DOE has previously engaged in outreach efforts, recorded informational videos, and 

developed flyers and other resources that target prospective families which highlight the 

program and how to apply. DOE will be able to implement a notification process and 

report to legislative committees within existing resources. Any fiscal impact is estimated 

to be not significant.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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